


lost tood in the fridge. Only atter I took the phone and asked to speak to a manager while my elderly immigrant
grandtather with an accent was attempting again to request service, was a technician tinally sent out. And
unfortunately I have to wonder it it is because the initial operators are not trained accordingly on their purpose as
public utility workers or it the untortunately delay was a result of discrimination due to either the accent or the
location of the request.

I now rent in an unincorporated area near the City ot North Miami Beach and there have been monthly power
outages. These are occurring both at night and in the day. There has been major construction on a new wealthy
neighborhood along the road but no signs ot attempts to bury the elevated power lines. I also worry about the poor
designs ot the roadways which could be another cause of major accident due to power outages in my area.

I have also experienced power outages while at small businesses along County Line Road, and at work in a library
system which is supposed to be an otficial cooling center and distribution site during emergencies.

I sincerely hope that the Commission considers that there are too many communities that would sutter under any
increase, which was bravely expressed by one Creole-speaking resident at the FMU meeting and hopetully reiterated
in this public comment.

Thank you,

K. Adrien



